Mini Red Tennis Skills Festival

Date: 21st March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
We are very happy to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the Mini Red Tennis Skills Festival at Widnes Tennis Centre on WEDNESDAY 27TH MARCH 2019.
The competition will start at 9.30 am and finish at 12.30 pm, so please ensure that your child arrives to school at 8.55 promptly and that they have the appropriate PE kit.
The children will have a packed lunch upon their return from the festival, so if your child is on free school dinners, the school cook will prepare a packed lunch for him/her. Alternatively, they can bring one from home.
If you are happy for your child to take part in the Mini Red Tennis Skills Festival you do not need to reply to us. However, if you would not like your child to take part in the festival, please fill in the slip below and return to school no later than Tuesday, 26th March 2019.
Many thanks,

Mrs J. Crabbe

PE Co-ordinator

_______________________________________________________________

I would not like my child ​​​​​​​​​​​________________________ from Year __________ 

to take part in the Mini Red Tennis Skills Festival on WEDNESDAY 27TH MARCH 2019.
Signed ____________________ Relationship to the child __________________
